GRANGE COUNTY SHERIFS OFFC

& Orlando » For

July 10, 2008

Mrs. Celeste Dobbs
335 Panmunjom Circle
Oceanside, California 90258

Dear Mrs. Dobbs:

The Orlando Police Department forwarded your correspondence to the Orange County Sheriff’s
Office on July 7, 2008. Detective Dave Phelan is an employee of the Orange County Sherifl™s
Office and not the Orlando Police Department. Please direct all future correspondence to the
address below.

| had the opportunity to read your material but am uncertain of the nature of your complaint. |
spoke with Sergeant Allen Lee, Detective Phelan’s supervisor. He is also unaware of any issues
involving Mr. Dobbs” arrest, prosecution, or subsequent acquittal.

Please respond to this letter, or you may contact me at 407-254-7441 or chuck.deisler@ocfl.net.

Sincerely,

KEVIN Y
She nty

Sergeant Charles Deisler
Professional Standards Section
Post Office Box 1440
Orlando, Flornida 32804

The First Agency in Ovange Couniy to Recelve Both
Imternational and Siate Acoreditation



